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Tuesday, December 7, 2021                   BOARD OF APPEAL                                City Hall Room 801 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING CANCELLATION 
 

ALL MATTERS LISTED ON THE DECEMBER 7, 2021 HEARING AGENDA 
HAVE BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO TECHNICAL DIFFICULTIES AND 
WILL BE RESHEDULED TO JANUARY 18, 2022.  

ALL RESCHEDULED HEARINGS WILL BE NOTICED IN ACCORDANCE 
WITH THE ENABLING ACT AND THE OPEN MEETING LAW IN 
CONFORMITY WITH THE TYPICAL PRACTICE OF THE BOARD. 

The Board would like to thank those who tried to attend the hearing today. 
Unfortunate technical difficulties have required the Board to the cancel today’s 
hearing, but the Board appreciates that applicants and members of the 
community often take time out of their schedules to attend Board hearings.  
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